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TO:   Dr. Andy Barrett         Date: 2/26/2024 

FROM:  Tim Wyller 

RE:   Kane County Grant 

 

Dr. Barrett, 

In accordance with Policy 8:80- Gifts, Grants, and Bequests having a value of more than $500.00 shall be 

accepted by the Board of Education. 

 

The Kane Excellence in Education Partnership, the KCT Credit Union and the Kane County ROE  has awarded 

a $600 grant to Beth Semyck, LMC Director at Mill Creek Elementary School. The grant is to be used to 

purchase a series of books about different countries in the world. We are so thankful for the support these 

groups provide our teachers and students.  I am requesting approval from the Board of Education, at their next 

regularly scheduled meeting, to accept the grant to Mill Creek Elementary School from Kane Excellence in 

Education Partnership, KCT Credit Union and the Kane County ROE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Wyller 

Principal, Mill Creek Elementary School 

 


